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Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, individuals and families can  
enroll in health insurance coverage for 2021 through  
healthcare.gov during a special enrollment period (SEP) from  
February 15 to May 15, 2021.

Whether you missed the open enrollment period for health insurance last year or are currently  
enrolled in the Affordable Care Act (ACA) and want to switch plans, our Phelps Health EnrollU 
team can help you and your family get the coverage you need.

Protect your family with  
affordable health insurance

You do not have to be a Phelps Health patient to receive assistance with  
EnrollU. Our services are offered free to the community.  
 
Contact us today.

Call: (573) 458-3676
Email: EnrollU@phelpshealth.org


